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15 June 2018

Dear Parents 
DATE NIGHT REMINDER!!
Grade 12 fundraising – SPUR June 26th 

    
San Migual Spur Westcoast Village has kindly given permission for our matrics to raise funds via their restaurant on the evening of June 26th. Funds will be raised on commission and or tips earned. They will be at the Spur from 6pm until 9pm and you can phone 021 554 5492 to reserve a table. All proceeds will go towards their Matric Dance fund. Please help us and support our matrics, we hope we will be able to witness the concept of ‘paying it forward’ in action since all learners end up having to fund raise for a matric dance and all learners in grades 1 to 11 will have to go through the same process of raising funds. Our Matrics of 2018 hope that they can count on your support.

As we approach the last few days of the exams, here is just a gentle reminder to persevere to reach the finish line! 

A crow was sitting on a tree, doing nothing all day. A rabbit asked him, “Can I also sit like you and do nothing all day long?” The crow answered: “Sure, why not.” So, the rabbit sat on the ground below the crow, and rested.

A fox jumped on the rabbit and ate it.

Moral of the story: To be sitting and doing nothing, you must be sitting very high up.

In order to go from rabbit to crow: have a vision, aim high, embrace change, persevere, push through the difficult times, remember your goal, remember your goal, and don’t forget your goal…

“Feet, what do I need you for when I have wings to fly?” Frida Kahlo

All the very best for the last few days of exams, everyone!
😊 










Ms. K Strydom
Important Dates and Announcements:
Term 2

10/04 – 21/06 
Academic Reports

e-mailed between
25/04 – 29/06 

Term 3

18/07 – 28/09

Job Shadowing
14/08 – 16/08
Grade 10 




14/08 – 17/08
Grade 11

Parent meeting:
23/07 – 18:00 – 19:30
Examinations:

It is compulsory for all learners to attend school every day during the exams even if they are not writing on that day. Study sessions will be in place on 
such days. Please refrain from making appointments for your child/ren during the exams! 
Learners who are absent for an exam will need a Doctor’s Note for the full period that they are off. No marks will be given for a missed exam without a valid certificate. 

All rules and regulations will be enforced during the exams. 
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A message from our Principal – Mr. D Swart
Wednesday evening was just one of those magical evenings where everything we did seemed to be timed absolutely perfectly. A friend and I decided to go walking along the beach front; as we often do in the afternoons, to just walk off the day and the stresses that we accumulated along the way, and of course just because it is healthy to be active and also because it is often a beautiful experience. It was just such a beautiful day – which started with me witnessing the spectacular moon that morning, the rising of the sun over the mountain and then the epic end to the day, with the most incredibly beautiful sight of the setting sun over the ocean...I was blown away and realized again just how privileged we are to witness such incredible beauty. I mentally scanned my body in that moment and was so grateful that I was alive, healthy, able to move on my own, able to see the spectacular sight in front of me, and just fortunate to be there and to have that experience. Wow, it was a moment in which I realized that we often take things for granted, we abuse things we have and we forget to be grateful. 
Please do yourself a favour and take a moment to appreciate something as simple as a sunset...something that needs no input and no manipulation from us at all, it just happens at the pre allotted time every day, just like the ocean does what it does, every day...do yourself a favour and teach your children to appreciate the beauty around them, the miracles that happen without us even being aware of them, the things that money cannot buy...teach them to be grateful for those invaluable experiences that enrich our lives and  keep us humble. 
Just go out there and enjoy those miracles every opportunity you get because even though they will always be there, you will not!  

Positive Quotes corner:
“An optimist is a human personification of Spring.”









Susan J. Bissonette









“Be curious always! For knowledge will not acquire you; you must acquire it.”













Sudie Back
“Being deeply loved by someone gives you strength; loving someone deeply gives you courage.”









Lao Tzu
Reminders and notes:
· Staff Car park: Please DO NOT stop in the car park to drop off or collect your children. This space is very limited and creates great  difficulty for staff and the school buses to get in and out. You would not like your child to be run over due to negligence on the part of another person who does not follow instructions. Your cooperation is greatly appreciated.

· If you haven’t already, check out our Facebook and give it a like – search for –‘Riverside College’ and stay up to date with all activities.

· If you’re on Twitter, follow us on @RiversideCPT for daily updates, pics and news.
· VISA & Mastercard Card Payments are now accepted in the office.

School Schedule:
Monday - Friday
18 June – 20 June
- Exams 
07:55 – 13:30



21 June – End of term

07:55 – 11:30
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Have a good weekend!
High School Staff
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Our services include Graphic Design, Printing,
Craft Items and Customized Items

@ for friendly and professional service that puts you first! 9
084 842 4621 | withheartdesigns@ymail.com | Find me on Facebook: WithHeartDesigns





ANNOUNCEMENT: Our card machine has finally arrived and debit and credi card payments (Visa & Mastercare are now being accepted in the office.
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